
Year 1
Spring Term 2.2

English
This term the children will be reading the story 
‘Jack and the Beanstalk'. They will be writing 
invitations and stories. They will
use question and exclamation 
marks when writing their stories.
The children will continue focusing 
on their sentence structure. We will be focusing 
on handwriting using precursive letter 
formation. The children will explore
poems from the book: ‘Here’s a
Little Poem’. They will be writing
their own acrostic poems.

Maths
This term the children will be learning all about 
measuring. We will be focusing on comparing a 
range of objects and identifying which are 
'longer' or 'shorter' than others. The children 
will also compare, describe and solve practical 
problems for mass and weight.
They will be using the 
terminology 'heavy',
'light', 'full', 'empty' and
'quarter'.

PE
This term, the children will be exploring their 
gymnastic skills. They will develop their 
concentration and flexibility in their muscles. 
The children will also continue to explore the 
fundamental ball skills such as rolling the ball, 
dribbling and catching.

Humanities
The children will learn about the depths of the 
ocean and compare how deep different oceans 
are compared to each other. They will discuss 
the importance of oceans in our world. The 
children will explore what lives in the ocean and 
learn that it is a habitat for many different 
species of sea creatures. They will then take on 
the role of activists and consider why our oceans 
are under threat and what more we can do to 
protect them.

Art and D & T
This term the children will be completing a design 
and technology project. They will be creating an 
animal puppet using a range of suitable fabrics 
and materials. The children will
design their puppet and use their
sewing techniques to create a
final design.

Science
This term the children will be learning about 
plants. They will be learning how plants grow, 
the different parts of a plant and what they do. 
The children will be exploring what plants need 
to grow and will also have the opportunity 
to plant their own fruit, vegetable and flower 
seeds and watch them grow. They will also be 
discovering facts about plants
and the different families they
belong to.

Computing
This term the children will learn how to use 
Microsoft Powerpoint to retell and create their 
own talking book stories. They will use 
recording equipment to record sounds and 
develop skills in saving and storing sounds on 
the laptops. They will share their final talking 
book with the class and reflect on their use of 
ICT.

RE and PSHE
This term in RE the children will be 
learning about being courageous. They will learn 
this through stories of different faiths and their 
own experience. In PSHE, the children will be 
exploring how to use money and how it can be 
obtained.

Music
This term the children will be learning the song ‘In 
the Grove’, they will accompany this with the 
music created with glockenspiels.


